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ALPHAXSET-2501-003  

              January 30, 2025 

Subject   Notification of the Change company address. 
To  President and Manager 
 The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 According to Alpha Divisions Public Company Limited (“the Company”) would like to notify you of the change 
of address of the company's head office with the following details: 

Previous address  No. 98, Atthakrawee Building 1, 5th Floor, Soi Aree, Sukhumvit Road 26, Khlong Tan 
Subdistrict, Khlong Toei District, Bangkok 10110 

New address No. 127 Gaysorn Tower Building, Room No. D, 24th Floor, Ratchadamri Road, Lumpini 
Subdistrict, Pathumwan District, Bangkok 10330 

Telephone 02-095-5853 

This is effective from January 30, 2025 onwards. 

 

Please be informed accordingly. 
         

Best regards 
                                                                                 Alpha Divisions Public Company Limited 
 

 
(Mr.Kumpon Suangburanakul) 
    Chief Executive Officer 

 


